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General Updates 
• Legislative Webinar 

The Commission held their first workshop on December 9th, 2020. Overall, the webinar 
had a great turnout with 24 participants. Members of the community provided the 
following feedback: 

o 66% rated the workshop very helpful 
o 66% reported they are very confident in participating in the upcoming legislative 

session 
o 66% reported they are extremely likely to attend a similar event in the future 
o 78% reported the event met their accessibility needs 
o 67% reported they currently live in the southern region and 22% reported living in 

the northern region 
• Healthcare brochure/ Communication card update 

2500 copies of the Communication Card have been printed, laminated, and ready for 
distribution. The community can request a card be sent to them via our online form.  
Distribution plan for the healthcare brochure has yet to be determined, if you have any 
contacts of local healthcare providers please send them to Khianti  

• NV COVID 19 Playbook 
Khianti partnered with other disability partners to make COVID vaccine recommendations 
on behalf of vulnerable populations to the administrator of the NV Department of Health 
and Human Services. The recommendations were received and will be noted in the most 
recent version of the NV COVID-19 Playbook. 

• DETER 
Khianti recently had a meeting with DETER to discuss needs re: PUA access. A letter is no 
longer needed, and Laura has now been trained on the system to assist with providing 
services to the community. Additionally, Khianti has been working with DETER to address 
accessibility issues on their website. 

• Resource Website: 
Tentative launch date Feb 18th 

• Other: 
o Deaf Day (April 26, 2021) 
o Commission logo 
o Membership Updates 
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